
Dear students, 
you may have already received a message from our Rector in which he explains the decisions 
taken during the extraordinary session of the Academic Senate, organized today due to the 
increasing of the Covid-19 virus in the province of Pavia. All the representatives of the Academic 
community were involved in finding the best solution to protect public health and, in the 
meantime, maintaining the highest possibilities of face-to-face moments. 
 
For this reason: 

 all the lessons will be done online, in streaming, at the same official time of the face-to-face 
lessons, and they will be recorded and available to students for, at least, 15 days; 

 it will be possible to conduct, in presence, labs, traineeships and practical exercises for all the 
courses; 

 research activity, thesis research and written exams can continue to be done face-to-face, 
following the health security measures. 

 
These dispositions will last from tomorrow, 26th of October, to the 16th of November 2020 and will 
be re-considered and checked again by the University’s Crisis Unit and by the Academic Senate 
following the evolution of the pandemic situation and the health security conditions. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 


